Next Trivia night Oct 24. Promotion and Registration should begin this week.

Wine Survivor is ready to apply for license this week. As soon as tickets are printed,
we will be distributing them to members and friends to sell.

The donations to Wiarton Rotary to fund our commitment to TRF is now over $2100.
We will be sending the cheque in to TRF in October.



